

## Thames Valley Police Chief Constable John Campbell QPM

Headquarters
Oxford Road
Kidlington
Oxfordshire
OX5 2NX

Mr Josh Jones

Telephone: 101

Direct dial: 01865 542051

Email: publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk

Our ref: HQ/PA/

HQ/PA/004140/20

Your ref:

19 November 2020

Dear Mr Jones

I write in response to the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted on 22 October 2020. Thames Valley Police has now considered this request, which for clarity, has been repeated below:

Request	Response
Please may I have a new updated fleet list containing the new vehicles of the fleet which were not included in the last one and any upcoming vehicles for 2020 as I have started seeing 20 plate vehicles like the Vauxhall Vivaro MK3 and a new Ford Transit.	See attached data sheet.

## **Complaint Rights**

If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by Thames Valley Police, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the decision reviewed within two months of the date of this response. Complaints should be made in writing to the FOI inbox; <a href="mailto:publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk">publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk</a>.

If, after lodging a complaint with Thames Valley Police, you are still unhappy with the outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact this office.



## Thames Valley Police Chief Constable John Campbell QPM

Yours sincerely

Darren Humphries Public Access Joint Information Management Unit